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11th November 2022 

 
 
 
Good Morning all 
  
With the night's drawing in and our children probably spending more time indoors (and in some cases 
online) please remember to keep an eye on what our children and young people access on the internet.  
    
We want to help you make sure your children access the internet in a fun and safe way! Please find 
below some great resources to help you set parental controls and restrictions up on your child’s 
technology devices:  
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
   
We also want to highlight some recent guidance that have been released relating to the recent trend of 
potentially dangerous online challenges:  
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/online-challenges-advice-for-parents  
   
We plan to have an E-Safety table at the Christmas Fair in December, Christmas is often a time for new 
digital devices. Please come along and share your thoughts. 
 
Please feel free to check our E-Safety section on the Foxwood website for more information and helpful 
links!  
 

https://www.foxwood.notts.sch.uk/parents/e-safety  
  

Kind regards  
 

 
 
James Hutchinson 
Headteacher 
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